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From: April Ingham <director@pacificpeoplespartnership.org>
Date: April 4, 2019 at 12:05:25 PM PDT

To: Barb Desjardins <Barbara.Desjardins@esquimalt.ca>

Ce: Florence Dick <Florence.Dick@)songheesnation.com>
Subject: Re: Thank you!

Hello Barb,
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Thank you for all your support. To confirm, we are happy to report that Bradley Dick
(Songhees Nation) and Ake Lianga (Solomon Islander) are now contracted for the carving
project tentatively called the Pacific House Post, they will jointly produce a contemporary House
Post symbolic of the ocean that connects us and of the importance of peace & solidarity.

We are asking for in-kind support in the approximate value of $2,500 from the city of
Esquimalt. This would include the engineering / building of a cement pad along with fastenings
and brace supports to install the expected 8 foot Pacific House Post, plus potentially,
transportation of the artwork to the site along with project signage and your support with the
dedication at the installation site, tentatively planned for September 21 (UN International Day

of Peace) at Macaulay point.

To answer your questions about Macaulay point, I haven't been in touch with CRD about this
project and didn't realize that they may have some jurisdiction over the site. I am just leaving
for holidays and am back on April 15, at that time we will visit the proposed site and look into

the CRD regulations. We are fortunate to also have good relations with CRD, so hope that they
would work with us for this site as suggested by Songhees Nation.

In addition, if there was an opportunity for the city to make a modest contribution towards
honorarium for key speakers and cultural presenters at the dedication ceremony in September
we would be most appreciative, and if possible and required, chairs for elders at the site.

With regards to the letter of support, PPP is in the process of applying for funding with
Canadian Heritage and with Gaming for the One Wave Gathering program that includes this
house post project, having letters that generically (or specifically) outlines your support of our
community building work via the One Wave Gathering is very helpful.

I will be monitoring my email only occasionally when I am away for holidays and am happy to
have follow up conversations with you and Florence when I return mid-April.

Thank you!

April

April Ingham
Executive Director

Pacific Peoples' Partnership
www,pacificpeoplespartnership.org




From: Barb Desjardins [mailto:Barbara.Desjardins @esquimalt.ca]
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 6:58 AM

To: April Ingham <director@pacificpeoplespartnership.org>

Cc: Florence Dick <Florence.Dick@songheesnation.com>
Subject: Re: Thank you!

April: council wanted greater clarification on the ask of Esquimalt

Are you wanting “in kind” donation of $2500 with our staff building the base for
the house pole?

Or $2500 donation for the base

Where will the pole be sited?

Is crd involved and approved the house pole site?

Do you want a letter of support as well? What is this for?

Apologies for the delay I should have anticipated these it will go back for
decision April 8

If a phone call is easier 250-883-1944 thanks!

Sent from my iPhone

Barbara Desjardins

Mayor

Township of Esquimalt | Council

Tel: 1-250-883-1944 | www.esquimalt.ca




